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MEMORANDUM FOR: J. P. Jaudon, Chief, Projects Section A Reactor Projects
Branch

FROM: R. A. Cooley, Chief, Operator Licensing Section, Reactor
Safety Branch

SUBJECT: SALP INPUT FOR COOPER NUCLEAR STATION

.

During the SALP period February 1,1985 to July 31, 1986, the Operator
Licensing Section administered three sets of Replacement exams and one set of
Requalification exams. The results are shown below for replacement exams:

Date R0 Passed Failed
June 1985 7 7 0

SR0
1 1 0

March 1986 R0

7 4 3

SR0
4 4 0

June 1986 R0
7 2 0

The requalification examinations that were administered in September of 1985
found the Requal Progran, to be satisfactory.

Comparing the results of this SALP period with the last, Cooper Nuclear
Station has made a noticeable improvement in their training programs.

If you need additional information concerning operator licensing activities at
Cooper, please contact D. Graves (860-8168) or myself (860-8147).

b/
R. A. Cooley, Chief,
Operator Licensing Section
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J. Gagliardo
T. Westennan 1
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|D. DuBois, SRI
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